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BULLETIN FOR PARENTS: WEDNESDAY 6th JANUARY 2021

Dear Parent,

I would like to draw the following information to your attention following the announcement by the announcement by the Stormont Executive yesterday and the first day of online learning.

School closure until February half term
You will be aware that schools will now be closed until half term and school will continue to operate remote learning. We will obviously keep you updated in relation to ongoing arrangements in the days ahead. At this time I would like to identify all the children of key workers who will be needing support in school next week as a matter of urgency. Obviously it would be better if you can make arrangements for your child to be kept child at home but I appreciate that may not be possible.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If your child is needing support next week please send an email to me at imullen284@c2kni.net stating the specific days your need covered. Please forward this email to me by 1.00pm tomorrow, Thursday 7th January 2021, at the latest. We can provide cover from 9.00am to 2.00pm each day. In addition, please clarify whether your child will require school dinners or if they will be bringing in a packed lunch.

Online Learning
I trust the first full day of online learning went well for you and your child. You will obviously be in direct contact with your child’s teacher but if I can provide any specific help and support please do not hesitate to contact me and I will endeavour to help you in whatever way possible.

Thank you again for your continued support and understanding.

Yours faithfully
IR Mullen
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